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Dates coming up:

Tuesday 29th September
Reception New Starters Meeting – 4.15pm

Friday 9th October
Hello Yellow Day 

Thursday 22nd October
School closes for half term

Friday 23rd October
Inset Day

Monday 2nd November
School reopens

Tuesday 3rd, Wednesday 4th, Thursday 5th November 
Parents’ Evening – information to be shared shortly 







	
Dear Parents/Carers
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Welcome back to the start of the new academic year. Firstly, I would like to welcome our new pupils and parents to Bridgemere CE Primary. We are all getting used to the new ‘normal’ and I have to say how impressed I am with all the children in how they have adapted to a slightly different school life!
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Thank you so much for supporting us in the drop off and collection times. This has really helped to reduce congestion on the car park and keep our children, staff and parents safe. 
Please remember and keep to the times of your classes below:
Class 4: Drop off 8.30am
             Pick up 3.15pm 
Class 3: Drop off 8.40am
             Pick up 3.30pm
Class 2: Drop off 9.00am 
             Pick up 3.45pm
Class 1: Drop off 9.10am
             Pick up 3.00pm
Siblings: Drop off 8.50am
              Pick up 3.15pm
Please note I have adjusted the Class 1 time by 5 minutes as they have been so great at getting into school.

Please contact the school office if you are running late.
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Communication will continue to be through email, text, phone calls, social media and the school website. There may be occasions where we send home paper letters, but we will keep this to a minimum. If you need to speak to your class teacher, we request that this is done via phone or email. I will continue to write a monthly newsletter which will be emailed to you and put on the website.

Home learning and Isolation.
In the unfortunate event that your child has to isolate due to Covid-19 symptoms, the class teachers will send work via email to your child through the class email address or prepare a pack. Please send the work back once completed for the class teacher to mark and respond. The teachers will contact your child every 2 days, to check how they are getting on and if they need support with their learning. 
[image: ]
Friends of Bridgemere
We are very lucky to have such a wonderful and supportive team of parents who have worked so hard over the years to raise vital funds for the school. Due to Covid-19 FOB are in need of as much support from parents as ever. I know that they have events planned for this term, please keep an eye on the website and Facebook page.

As always, if you have any concerns or queries regarding your child’s education, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Caroline Middleton
Head of School
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